
From: Anna Bailliekova <a.bailliekova@gmail.com> 
Date: August 17, 2022 at 9:23:41 PM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov>, planadmin 
<planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

  

Hello,  
 
I'm writing today in support of the Hackett Ave project.  
 
This project adds dense housing in a wonderful neighborhood with great walkability, transit, and 
neighborhood amenities. It's a win for local businesses in the Downer Ave corridor, a win for employers 
like the hospital whose staff need places to live in proximity to their workplace, and a win for city 
coffers. Further, it provides a neighborhood Institution (St Mark's) with the funds to be able to continue 
to serve it's community with an accessible parish hall.  
 
 
This is exactly the kind of infill development that we need to keep growing our city, and I strongly 
encourage the commission to support the rezoning needed to make it a reality.  
 
Further, I ask that the commission not impose any additional parking requirements,, which would make 
these apartments less affordable, nor reduce the number of units. Density is what makes our 
neighborhoods vibrant and helps them to thrive.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Anna Bailliekova 
Milwaukee resident  
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